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Comments: My family and I are submitting this comment in support of those who urge that the Forest Service

commit to protecting  the alpine basins of the High Unitas Wilderness.

 

We fully support that NO GRAZING by domestic sheep be allowed.  This no-grazing option is necessary to

protect the wildlife, watersheds, recreation and to keep intact wildness of the High Unitas Wilderness.

 

Please do the right thing and keep domestic sheep grazing out of the High Unitas Wilderness.

 

Thank you for your consideration of our comments herein.

 

Sincerely,

 

The Kelly Family:

Lisa Ann

Chad

George and

Sergei

 

 

 


